

Telephone:



From: Peter Burgess

Sent: 24 December 2018 16:49

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: 55 Fitzroy Park Highgate

Dear Sir,

I understand that it is no longer possible to formally comment on this planning application.

Nevertheless I would like to add my support to the application. I live in neighbouring Highfields Grove.

I hope the council will take into account the desperate need in this area and London as a whole to build more houses. I also hope that the council will bear in mind that in N6 and in NW3, everybody objects to everything. This chronic nimbyism is partly to blame for what is the worst housing crisis affecting our city in modern times.

I have no connection with the applicants.

Peter Burgess

Peter Burgess

Director RHR

See our careers advice section written for the Retail Appointment. Get advice and real interview practice by clicking here



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.